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11 August 2023 
 
 

  
  

Email:   
 
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Response - Official Information Request 
 
I refer to your request for information received on 17 July 2023.  Your request has been considered under 
the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following 
information. 
 
Food service outlets registered in the region 
 
You have requested the number of food service outlets for various types of businesses that are registered 
with Horowhenua District Council (HDC). However, HDC do not record food business registrations into 
the types of outlets as you have requested.  
 
Where possible, using staff knowledge of the food businesses registered with Council, we’ve sorted the 
information into the types of food service outlets as you have requested.   
 
This information is provided in the table below. 
 

Type of food service outlet Number registered 

Cafes 35 
Restaurants 14 
4 & 5 star hotels Not recorded 
1-3 star hotels Not recorded 
Motels – that serve food & beverages Not recorded 
Clubs 6 
QSR (quick service takeaways) 34 
Pubs 8 
Function caterers – excluding food trucks 1 
Function centres Not recorded 
Private hospitals Not recorded 
Public hospitals Not recorded 
Nursing homes 4 
Private schools Not recorded 
Public schools 15 
Childcare – excluding family daycare 1 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

UNCLASSIFIED 

You are entitled to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman. Information about 
how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or free phone 0800 802 602.  
 
Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act 1987 (LGOIMA) requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or which relate to a subject 
that has been widely requested. To protect your privacy, we will not generally publish personal 
information about you, or information that identifies you. We will publish the LGOIMA response along 
with a summary of the request on our website. Requests and responses may be paraphrased.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this information, please contact the LGOIMA Officer on 
LGOIMAOfficer@horowhenua.govt.nz 
 
Ngā mihi   

 
 
Steve McTaylor-Biggs 
Executive Sponsor 




